

Alabama State Port Authority P. O. Box 1588 Mobile, Alabama 36633-1588

RE: Notice of Non-Award

Dear Bidders:

The apparent low bids for this project have been considered by the Alabama State Port Authority. However, due to a necessary change in scope for this project the Alabama State Port Authority has opted to not move forward with this project/bid.

We recognize that you and other members of your company have expended a time and effort in preparing and presenting your bid. On behalf of the Alabama State Port Authority, I want to thank you for your interest.

It is hoped you will participate in future solicitation issued by the Alabama State Port Authority.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Harris, Jr., P. E., Vice President Technical Services

Alabama State Port Authority

Robert C. The